
 
10 January 2011 
 
 
To the Licensing Officer: 
 
I work at Urban Tiger as a dancer. I am writing to you because I am worried that Urban 
Tiger might get closed down. That means I lose my job and have no money to pay my 
rent and bills.  
 
Urban Tiger is a great place to work. I like work here. It is safe place to work and I enjoy 
being here very much. 
 
Please give Urban Tiger a licence. 
 
Yours, 
 
 
 
 
Olga Blinova 


